

March 2, 2017

The Petit Family Foundation Dr. William Petit P.O. Box 310 Plainville, CT 06062

Dear Dr. Petit,

Jane Doe No More was born of one woman's tragedy and has become a story of hope for so many. For the past ten years, our grass roots organization has been leading a movement to give survivors a voice and help to end sexual violence through education, awareness, advocacy, and support. Thank you for adding your #voice2change to our growing chorus by being our Presenting Sponsor at our 10<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Gala & Dr. Henry C. Lee Awards on April 28, 2017.

Sexual violence is the most misunderstood and under-reported crime in the world.

Your gift allows us to expand our capacity over the next ten years and continue:

- Educating society
- Protecting students
- · Empowering survivors
- · Enlightening first responders

There are now 40 male and female graduates of our Survivors Speak program who share their personal stories to educate others and encourage those still suffering in silence. We are **making the prevention of sexual violence personal** and the impact is profound.

"As a survivor of sexual violence, I'd like to personally thank you for your donation. The support of fellow survivors has been instrumental in my healing journey and it's so important to continue the programs and services Jane Doe No More provides." - Tracey B.

Together, Jane Doe No More is 10 Years Strong! We look forward to the future and truly appreciate your support.

Warmest regards,

Donna Palomba

Founder

Sandy Duffy

Vice President, Development

Jane Doe No More is a national 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization recognized under Federal Tax ID number 61-1525250.

Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by the law; this letter serves as your tax receipt.

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

**End Sexual Violence** 

No more shame. No more blame. No more fear.

203 Church Street Rear, Naugatuck, CT 06770-2623 • 203-729-0245

janedoenomore.org